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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR CHILDREN AND HOUSING   

BY DEPUTY M.R. HIGGINS OF ST. HELIER 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 8th SEPTEMBER 2020 

 

 

Question 

 

In order that a comparison can be made and to assess the progress achieved in Children’s Services, will the 

Minister provide a summary of all the investigations that have been carried out into the Service over the 

last 5 years (in the order that they reported and including the key findings and recommendations from any 

resultant report), including internet links to any published reports and details of any reports that have not 

been published? 

 

 

Answer 

 

I regret that I am not able to provide the information the Deputy has requested in the limited timeframe 

available, due to circumstances beyond my control. 

 

I offer the Deputy my apologies and undertake to provide the information to all States members as soon as 

possible. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 


